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Welcome to our final Newsletter for 2018.  

We hope you enjoy reading all about our nursery adventures….  

Wow Redhill! What a truly amazing welcome I have had to the Nursery. I cannot believe 

that I have been here for three months already. We have welcomed many new families, 

had about every weather going, we have had Halloween adventures and we have even 

had a visit from Santa! On behalf of all the Team we would like to wish you a truly amaz-

ing Christmas and we look forward to lots of exciting adventures together in 2019!   
   

Congratulations! 

We are very pleased and very 

proud to announce that  

following lots of hard work  

Stephanie has passed her NVQ 

Level 3 in child care.  

All of our staff hold Level 3 
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Our lucky winner.  

We raised £ 64.80 for  

Children in Need  

Thank you to everyone who donated.  



Ruby Room  

Our babies are always super busy and have really enjoyed 

the tactile toys this month as well as edible mud 

(digestive biscuits and coco powder), bubble play, books 

and much more.  

 

As always there is lots of opportunity for exploration and 

having engaging activities on offer has really helped the 

children in the baby room become more mobile in   

reaching out for, crawling towards and standing  to get 

something. We have had lots of first steps this month. 

Well done babies! 



Emerald Room  

Wow! The toddlers have been non stop with loads of amazing 

craft these past few months. All these exciting and engaging activ-

ities really helps build our confidence and is great for encouraging 

us to talk and chat.  

Messy play and crafting are also amazing at developing our fine 

motor skills and hand eye coordination ready for writing when we 

are older.  

Soft play fun 

Firework painting 

Shredded paper 

Edible sparklers and Star biscuits 

Bonfire paint bags and Marble fireworks 

Henna Painting 

Poppy painting 

Spotty painting 

Full body painting  



Diamond Room  

As well as all the Christmas crafts, baking and making 

that we have been busy with the children in Diamond 

room also got busy learning and playing. Here are just 

some of the things they got up to: 

 Exploring dinosaur messy play, making dinosaur 

foot prints and exploring colours and how colours 

change 

 Making bubble snakes using cotton wool pads and 

fairy liquid 

 Building towers with shaving foam and bricks mak-

ing Elsa’s castle 

 We also had a visit from Lily (who used to work 

here and is on maternity leave) with her little baby 



Christmas Fayre  

We had our Christmas fayre on Saturday, it was lovely to 

see so many families  joining us and getting stuck in with 

crafts, glitter tattoos, face painting and having lots of fun 

in the photo booth. We also enjoyed some lovely         

refreshments and a visit to Santa’s Grotto. 

 

We raised almost £80 for Planets Charity.  

 

A special thank you to all our staff for making the event 

such a success and a special thank you to Santa who 

took time out from his busy schedule to visit us.   

Anne-Marie won our Managers Employee of the 

Year Award this Year. With so many fantastic staff  

it was tricky to choose, but Anne-Marie was nomi-

nated for her hardworking nature, her ‘can do’ 

attitude and always coming to work with a smile 

on her face. I am sure the rest of you will enjoy me 

in congratulating her. 



Don’t forget to like us on to keep up to date with events and  
activities.  

https://www.facebook.com/pages/RedhilDayNursery 

Month Event Date 

December 2018 Christmas jumper day Friday 14th December 

December 2018 Last Day of term Monday 24th December 

January 2019 First Day of term Wednesday 2nd January  

That’s all for now,    
Tabitha, Lisa and the Redhill day nursery team    

  

We will be once again be supporting Save the Children this Year by joining in with Christmas jumper 

day. The official is day is Friday 14th December but many of our staff will continue to wear Christmas 

outfits for the final week of term.  

Do not forget to share your pictures with us on Tapestry of any special events that you attend over the 

coming months.  

 

Watch out on Facebook, parent mail and around the Nursery for details of our up coming  events.  

SPACES 2019 

The Nursery is getting really busy but we do have some limited spaces across 

the week in our toddler room for everyday except Wednesdays.   
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